| am writing to support bill 4029. We need to stop our destruction of the natural wildlife in the name of
“growth”. We are constantly taking away the habitats just to put trails in that people abuse. As proven

by the parts of the deschutes River that are within the city limits and now have very little if any wildlife
activity. | vote we keep the wild and scenic parts wild!

Susan Cook

61092 River Bluff Trail
Bend Oregon
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